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RECOMMENDATION 

The Laying of underground Optical Fiber Cable on Mahedi-Thall- Bhullari, which has been 

taken up by Vindhya Telelinks Ltd., Jammu, is likely to provide mobile communication. 

Since there is no substantial loss of biodiversity as well as wildlife due to the underground 

Optical Fiber Cable, therefore, it is recommended that in view of the larger public interest involved 

herein, the said underground Optical Fiber Cable may be granted requisite approval under the 

provisions of the Forest Conservation Act, 1980. 
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